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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Turkish National Pediatric Society and Pediatric Association of Bosnia 
Herzegovina will conduct a joint scientific meeting between 9 – 11 September 
2022 at Hills Hotel & Convention Center Sarajevo, Bosnia and Herzegovina. 
We agree that all the necessary COVID-19 precautions will be taken and that 
we expect around 320 healthcare professionals in total to attend the 
meeting; 170 internationally and Bosnia, 150 from Turkey. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Prof. Dr. Enver Hasanoğlu    Prof. Dr. Fahrija Skokic 
Turkish National Pediatric Society  Pediatric Association of 

Bosnia Herzegovina 
 
Secretary General     President 
 
 
 


